
  

EDGEMONT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
Annual General Meeting 

March 31st 2010 
Capilano Library Potlatch Room 

  
MINUTES 

  
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
Peter explained the procedure of the rules and regulations. 
  
The Treasurers Report: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Members of the board for 2010 are: 
Brian Albinson 
Corrie Kost 
Alan Magelund 
Brian Platts 
Ron Johnstone 
Peter J Thompson 
Grig Cameron 
James Walsh (Secretary) 
Michael Royle (new member) 

We are sorry that Kitty Castle will not run for board member this year. Kitty has been with the Edgemont Community 
Association since its inception. Kitty was thanked for all her input and ideas over the years and we wish her a happy & 
rewarding life in the future. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

=========================================================================== 

 

Update on Capilano Library: 

Susan Larsen, Head librarian for the library updated the meeting with what is going on in the 
library. She mentioned the computer workshops that take place and that PCs (not Macs)  are the 
computers that they use. 

 Banners in Edgemont Village 

Pat Gallaher from the Village Business and Professional Association gave a presentation on 
replacing the banners in the village. Pat handed out pictures of the 6 new logos and how the two 
sides of the banners would show on the cane poles. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A point was brought to attention that the banners portray the north shore and the village as a 
community. The old banners have been there for 25 years and these new ones will be here just as 
long. The banners should not represent merchants in the village but more to portray the scenery, 
activities and life style of the north shore. 
James to contact Pat Gallaher  
 
8:00pm Coffee Break 

Coffee and cookies supplied by Delany’s Coffee House  
 

8:10pm  Potential Changes for Upper Capilano 

Mayor Richard Walton outlined potential future changes for Upper Capilano with particular 
reference to the OCP and the Local Area Plan. He informed the meeting of the rare fern species to 
the west of Capilano Road that is in the way of widening the road and sidewalk on Capilano Rd 
just south of the highway overpass. They will try to save as many as possible.. The biggest issue 
on the north shore is a lack of people between the ages of 20 to 45. It is a missing generation due 
to the lack of good paying jobs and the price of housing.  Declines in the number of school age 
children impacts the continued viability of the existing elementary schools. Affordable housing has 
to be set as a priority to bring back the young families to the area. Highland’s new Elementary 
school was mentioned as well as the Griffin pool replacement.  

Peter Thompson updated the status of drilling of the water supply tunnels between Seymour and 
Capilano lakes. 

Meeting adjourned 9:05pm 


